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2nd October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Cardwell & Simons Photography will be visiting the school on the morning of Monday 14th 

October to take individual photos of the children.  Hopefully this will allow plenty of time for 

proofs to be sent home and orders to be placed in good time for Christmas. 

 

There will be an opportunity for the children to be photographed with any siblings at the junior 

school and also younger siblings attending the Infant School during morning break time.  

 

If you wish to have sibling photographs please indicate your requirements on the slip below and 

return this to school by the morning of Friday 11th October.  Due to organising this with the Infant 

School we must receive a reply slip in order to photograph infant and junior siblings. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 

 

 

GROUP PHOTOGRAPH WITH INFANT AND/OR JUNIOR SIBLINGS 

REPLY SLIP 
 

 

Eldest child’s name …………………………………………. Class ……………… 

 

 

INFANT AND/OR JUNIOR SIBLINGS 
 

Name ………………………………………………………. Class ……………….. 

 

Name ………………………………………………………. Class ……………….. 

 

Name ………………………………………………………. Class ……………….. 
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